
 
 
Burrillville Sewer Commission 
Public Hearing of 05/27/2008 
Board Room of the BWWTF 
 
 
Members Present: Don C. Wolfe, Chairman 
        Wallace F. Auclair, Vice Chairman 
Members Absent: Scott P. Rabideau, Secretary 
 
 
Also Present: Walter J. Kane, Attorney for the Commission 
            John Martin III, Superintendent 
            Peg Franklin, Office Manager  
                       Stacey Richard, Financial Aide 
 
Mr. Wolfe opened the Public Hearing at 7:05 P.M.  
 
Agenda – Public Hearing on the Proposed Wastewater Treatment Facility 
Operation and Maintenance Budget and User Charge Rate Schedule for the Fiscal 
Period of July 1, 2008 through June 30, 2009.  
Mr. Martin gave a brief summary of the proposed budget. Mr. Martin stated the bulk of 
the proposed increase in the budget is in the debt service. Mr. Martin also stated that the 
proposed user charge rate will be $354.00 per year, which is an increase of $3.00. The 
metered/industrial user charge will increase to $61.74 per 1,000 cu. ft., which is an 
increase of .85%. The septatge disposal fee will increase to $66.20 per 1,000 gallons 
which is also a .85% increase. Septage disposal and drainlayer licenses will remain at 
$100.00 each and house connection permits will stay at $20.00 each.     
 
It was noted that there were no members of the public present at the Public Hearing. Mr. 
Wolfe declared the Public Hearing closed.   
 
Mr. Auclair made a motion to schedule the proposed budget for adoption at the 
Commission’s regular meeting of June 10, 2008. The motion was seconded by Mr. 
Wolfe. 
 
Being no further business to come before the Commission, Mr. Auclair made a motion to 
adjourn. The motion was seconded by Mr. Wolfe. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Stacey Richard 
Financial Aide 



 
 
 
  


